

Urgent News

Psalter and Bible Verse for the week. The memory verse and Psalter for the week are Luke 1:38 and Psalter 86:1.3

Best Wishes Party for Our Secretary: Join us as we celebrate and send our warmest wishes to our wonderful secretary, Char Schipper.

September 30 from 2-3pm

School Gym

All students will receive a special snack, and the entire community is invited to come share in the fun, appreciation, and good memories. Dessert will be served. Please RSVP to Jolanda at 269-552-8878.

General News

Hot Lunch: There will be a harmand cheese hot lunch next week.

Yearbooks: There are still a few yearbooks left. Please reach out to the office to receive a copy. They are \$40.

Parents United: Thanks to everyone who came out to the school picnic! It was a great night that was made successful thanks to the many organizers and lovely attendees. The picnic also kickstarted our fundraiser goal with a profit total of \$750. Thank you!!

Important Date Change! Our *World's Famous Chocolate* fundraiser will begin on MONDAY September 15 and run through October 7. Please see the attached letter for details.

Dorcus Guild announcement: Banket is available for purchase! Don't miss out on these delicious treats! Their limit is 200 and they go fast so get your order in soon! The deadline is October 10. Contact Joan Blok at 269-569-3125 or jblok57@gmail.com

Junior Hgh Field Trip: Please note that the junior high field trip has been scheduled for September 18 and 19.

Parent/Teacher Conferences: Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held on October 8. More details to follow.

No School: There is no school on October 9 and 10 due to Teacher Inservice.

General News Continued

Bridal Shower: A shower is being planned for Leah VanBrugge on September 25 at 7:30 p.m. Her and Aaron VanBeek hope to be married on November 20 and are registered at MyRegistry.com. Please join us for the evening.

Christmas Program Please note that we will have a Christmas program this year. It is scheduled for Thursday, December 18.

Advance Notice: Grandparents Day will be held once again in the spring on April 24, 2026.

٠,

Timotheos Presentation: Join us on October 3 at 7:30 p.m at Providence Christian School for dessert and a short presentation from Rorus and Janneke Duerink, who are serving with Timotheos in Malawi to support the mission on the ground. Janneke works as Manager of Operations, helping oversee daily tasks. She supports leadership and ensures good communication. Rorus manages the maintenance of the buildings and grounds across all eight Timotheos locations. You will also hear some reflections from Emberlyn DeVries' VBStrip this summer.

A collection will be taken to help fund a new vocational skills program aimed at helping secondary school graduates learn the practical skills necessary to start businesses in high-demand fields, including mobile phone repairing, motorcycle mechanics, barbering, tailoring and hospitality/tourism We hope to see many of you there!

All this the Lord willing, and we live.